Sandy Kitchen

From: Diane Mitchell <dmitchell@cupw-sttp.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 12:50 PM

To: Sandy Kitchen

Subject:RE: request for delegationAttachments:seniorswatch broch2-rev06.pdf

Hello.

I have also forgotten to attach some very important information I thought your town might also be interested in see above in attachment. It is called seniors watch, this is a program developed with our carriers to allow seniors spend more time in their homes.

Diane Mitchell

From: Diane Mitchell

Sent: November-15-17 10:10 AM To: 'skitchen@kingsville.ca' Cc: 'Michelle Johnson'

Subject: request for delegation

Hello,

My name is Diane Mitchell and I am sending a request for Michelle Johnson to appear in council on December 06 or 11 2017. See attachment Kingsville delegation request.

We are asking council to write a letter in support of expanding services and door to door delivery. This study was done by the liberal government in spring and summer of 2017, see the ogggo report, recommendations, pages 115-121 from this report, so you don't have to read the whole thing if you don't want to.

I have attached letters by other municipalities that have supported us as well, as examples for you.

These letters are written to the Right Honourable Minister Justin Trudeau, this was in transition while waiting for his cabinet to appoint someone else replacing the Honourable Minister Judy Foote, they have now been addressed to the Honourable Minister Carla Qualtrough, minister in charge of CPC.

Thank you, Sincerely,

Diane Mitchell

National Co-Ordinator, Coordonnatrice Nationale Campagne SAUVONS POSTES CANADA SAVE CANADA POST campaign STTP-CUPW

Tel: 613-236-2035 Cell: 613-863-8513

Email: dmitchell@cupw-sttp.org



A Canada Post for everyone!